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Burton,Steven

From: carlos gomez [limitlessautowerkz@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 9:18 AM
To: Burton,Steven
Subject: [CAUTION]Re: Frank Kuba used car lot

1. None 

 

2. No improvements will be done 

 

On Fri, Feb 16, 2018 at 12:34 PM, Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us> wrote: 

Carlos, 

  

Below is the engineering review of your project on Miradi. If you respond to the comments in this email I can upload your 

response to miradi. 

  

I have had a chance to review the plan(s) and have the following comment(s): Written responses to the following comments are 

required. 

1.        Please list discuss any improvements that will be made if any. 

2.        Please upload a more detailed site plan with notes of any improvements to be done. 

  

Regards, 

Steve Burton 

Planner II 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd, Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401-1473 

801-399-8766 
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############################################################ 
 
Be the Human Firewall! 
 
To prevent malicious software and viruses, NEVER open files 
or click on links from unexpected or unknown sources.  
 
Think Before You Click! 
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